
 

VIA Email         February 10, 2020 
Dr. Paul Cruz, Austin Independent School District Superintendent  
Honorable Members of the Austin Independent School District Board of Trustees  
 
Dear Austin Independent School District Superintendent, Board of Trustees and Staff: 
 

Pursuant to the Texas Public Information Act, Section 552.001 et seq. of the Texas 
Government Code, I request access to and copies of any and all communications, including e-
mails, letters, and any other written or electronic correspondence regarding the “agreement form” 
mentioned in any email correspondence between Austin I.S.D. librarian Stella Bromley and 
Alberta Health Services representative Jocelyn Graham or any other Alberta Health Services 
representative during the months of September and October of 2019. We also request the 
following:  

 Any and all communications between Austin I.S.D. staff member Stella Bromley 
or any other Austin I.S.D staff member and Alberta Health Services beginning 
from September 1, 2019 to February 10, 2020.  

 Any documents or emails by Austin I.S.D. employees or board members 
discussing the adoption of the Human Sexuality curriculum that was presented to 
the Board of Trustees for final approval on October 28, 2019. 

 Any documents or emails by Austin I.S.D. employees or board members 
discussing Texas law SB22 from June 1, 2019- February 11, 2020. 

If you do not maintain any relevant records, please let me know who does and include the 
proper custodian’s name and address. 

Responsive records may be sent to me at this email address 
(donna.campbell@senate.texas.gov), or may be mailed to me at P.O. Box 12068, Capitol Station 
Austin, TX 78711. These records are not being sought for commercial purposes and their 
disclosure is in the public interest. Accordingly, I request a waiver of all fees associated with this 
request. If any fee exceeds $40.00, please send me a written estimate of costs in advance. 

If you choose to deny this request, please provide a written explanation for your denial 
including the specific statutory exemption(s) upon which you rely. Additionally, please provide 
all segregable portions of otherwise exempt material. 
 
Thank you for your prompt attention to this matter. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Senator Donna Campbell, M.D. 
P.O. Box 12068, Capitol Station Austin, TX 78711 
(512) 463-0125 
 


